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Member Reappointed to Shetland NHS Board 
 
The Cabinet Secretary for Health and Sport, Jeane Freeman MSP today announced 
the reappointment of Natasha Cornick as a Member of Shetland NHS Board. 
 
MEMBER 
 
Natasha Cornick was appointed to Shetland NHS Board in July 2017 following a 
background of working in the legal sector.  During her time on the Board, Natasha has 
Chaired both the NHS Shetland Audit Committee and Shetland Integration Joint 
Board; and has sat as a member of various governance committees including the 
Clinical Care and Professional Governance Committee and Staff Governance 
Committee.  She has also been involved in recognising staff achievements within NHS 
Shetland having sat on the panels for both Staff Development Awards since 2018 and 
Excellence in Care Awards in 2019 and 2020. Natasha currently sits as Vice Chair of 
Shetland Integration Joint Board and has a strong commitment to assist in 
strengthening joint working across Shetland Health and Social Care Partnership. 
 
REAPPOINTMENT 
 
This reappointment will be for four years and will run from 10th July 2021 to 9th July 
2025. 
 
This reappointment is regulated by the Ethical Standards Commissioner. 
 
REMUNERATION 
 
This reappointment is part-time and attracts a remuneration of £8.095 per annum for 
a time commitment of one day per week. 
 
OTHER MINISTERIAL APPOINTMENTS 
 
Natasha Cornick does not hold any other ministerial public appointments. 
 
POLITICAL ACTIVITY  
 
All appointments are made on merit and political activity plays no part in the selection 
process.  However, in accordance with the original Nolan recommendations, there is 
a requirement for appointees’ political activity within the last five years (if there is any 
to be declared) to be made public.    
 
Natasha Cornick has had no political activity within the last five years. 



BACKGROUND  
 
NHS Shetland is responsible for meeting the health needs and improving the health 
of around 23,000 people living in the Shetland Islands.  NHS Shetland employs 
approximately 620 staff and provides a comprehensive range of acute, mental health, 
primary and community services.   


